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April 20, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2675:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which requires community health improvement
plans adopted by Coordinated Care Organizations and Community Advisory Councils to focus on
and develop strategy for integrating physical, behavioral and oral health care services.
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